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Nine students from African countries arrived in Russia
to study at the Moscow Theological Academy

DECR Communication Service, 29.12.2023. 

 In December 2023, nine students from the countries of pastoral responsibility of the Russian Orthodox
Patriarchal Exarchate of Africa had arrived in Moscow.

 Young people from the Democratic Republic of Congo, Malawi, Kenya and Benin entered the
preparatory department of the Moscow Theological Academy, reports the website of the Exarchate.

Acting Patriarchal Exarch of Africa Bishop Konstantin of Zaraisk met with the students for a personal
conversation and a word of encouragement.

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/91195/
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